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Pirate Pier

Harold St Drain Port
Melbourne April 2006 001

Harold St Drain Port
Melbourne April 2006 002

Harold St Drain Port
Melbourne April 2006 003

Location

BEACH STREET PORT MELBOURNE, Port Phillip City

Municipality

PORT PHILLIP CITY

Level of significance

-

Heritage Inventory (HI) Number

H7822-0474

Heritage Listing

Vic. War Heritage Inventory

Other Names TORPEDO DEPOT AND DRILL ROOMS,   TORPEDO DEPOT PIER,  

Hermes Number 125452

Property Number



Veterans Description for Public

The Pirate Pier was located on Beach Street, Port Melbourne. A torpedo depot was established on this site
before 1890 and is shown in Cox's plan of 1894 with a jetty extending into the bay, called the Pirate Pier, which
had a square offset platform at the end. The depot remained until 1906, and was subsequently occupied by the
Commonwealth Engine Works, which built ship's engines in the 1940s. It was retained by the Department of
Supply after the Second World War, was closed in the 1970s, and dismantled by the Sandridge City
Development Company in 1991.

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

